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John Russell

From: John Russell

Sent: 26 May 2017 09:03

To: Ulph Andrew (ST) -

Cc: May, Charlotte; 'Shah, Simi'; Fletcher Mark; Dichev Tony
Subject: Re: Tavistock Square ETO

Hello Andy

| have not heard anything back from the Camden staff cc'd in. Please could we arrange to meet separately
to discuss what modelling is available and how we may go about procuring the assessment data | am
looking for. This may mean we need to do this completely independent of Camden which would be
unfortunate.

| am away next week so would be looking at you availability from June 8th onwards.
Many thanks

Kind regards

John

Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone.

From: John Russell

Sent: Friday, 19 May 2017 12:27 PM

To: Ulph Andrew (ST)

Cc: May, Charlotte; 'Shah, Simi'; Fletcher Mark; Dichev Tony
Subject: RE: Tavistock Square ETO

Hello Andy

Many thanks for getting back. That sounds like a good idea to me. As | mention below the main purpose is to reach
agreement on what modelling has been done and what the results are so we can present an agreed position to the
Inspector and not get bogged down in modelling at the Inquiry.

Charlotte / Simi: | wonder if you could suggest some dates that would suit you?

Kind regards

John

John Russell | Technical Director

71| 84 North Street, Guildford, GU1 4AU
£ 01483 531300 | & jrussell@motion.co.uk | w www.motion.co.uk
LinkedIn | Twitter

From: Ulph Andrew (ST) [mailto:Andrew.Ulph@TfL.gov.uk]
Sent: 19 May 2017 12:16

To: John Russell <JRussell@motion.co.uk>
Cc: May, Charlotte <Charlotte.May@camden.gov.uk>; 'Shah, Simi' <Simi.Shah@camden.gov.uk>; Fletcher Mark
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